
From: Jim Bulger jbulger@thorntonai.com
Subject: Thanks

Date: April 28, 2011 at 10:45 AM
To: Jonathan Li jonathan.li@bohaicapital.com
Cc: Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com, Michael L mlin@thorntonai.com

Jonathan
Thanks for the great time last week we had a blast with you and Super Chairman Che in Beijing!
I want you to be aware that we can help Mr. Che with his medical equipment procurement process. Between Thornton Rosemont and
yourself I know that we can help Che with this endeavour. 
I am hesitant to suggest a next step to you Jonathan, as you are the expert, but if you could have Mr. Che send a brief write up of
exactly what he is looking for. Then we could begin the process on this side. 
What do you lads think?
Thanks
Jimmy

James J. Bulger
Chairman
Thornton Group LLC
14 Beacon Street, Suite 804A
Boston, MA 02108
Office Tel: 617.248.9440
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